
	
  

The University of Western Ontario  
Middlesex College	
  Building, Rm. 355  Middlesex College	
  Building, Rm. 355  

1151 Richmond Street,  London, ON, Canada N6A 5B7  
t. 519.661.3566   f. 519.661.3515  www.csd.uwo.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                    December 4, 2012 
  
  
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of the proposed London Technology Development Centre 
being submitted to London City Hall.  
 
London has a rich history of innovation and higher learning. Western is proud to be a part of that tradition. 
Unfortunately, London lacks the resources necessary to allow for innovative ideas to be developed in 
London. Individuals with innovative ideas must typically move elsewhere to become successful 
entrepreneurs, often have to sell their ideas early or give up on bringing their idea to fruition due to lack of 
funds.    
 
The proposed London Technology Development Centre will facilitate the growth of London’s IT industry 
and provide valuable resources to students and graduates. Such a facility makes it possible to bring 
Western, Fanshawe, and various community members together to develop innovative projects and 
technologies. The creation of such a facility would likely increase graduate retention rates in London. 
 
In conclusion, I fully support the efforts of the London Technology Development Centre Task Force as 
they seek to locate the London Technology Development Centre at the London Normal School site in 
Wortley Village.  
 
  
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
  
 Sincerely, 

	
  
Professor Hanan Lutfiyya  
Professor and Chair 


